2015/2016 Year
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Hull Savoyards rehearsals
for 2015/2016 commence on
Thursday 3rd September 2015.
Four G&S concerts including
Sullivan’s ‘The Zoo' are planned for
lovember, a Christmas concert at Beverle!
Minster in December with rehearsals for
Ruddigore commencing in January 2016.

New members to the Society are always
welcome and if you need any further details
please contact
Secretary@hullsavoyards.co.uk




